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WHAT HAPPENED

WHAT'S HAPPENING 

This month we were very
grateful to work with GWR
and the SCRP who provided us
with a try a train experience
day. We also started a third
support group session in
Tilehurst which we are hoping
will be able to help even more
families. 
We also did an interview for
Basingstoke radio which aired
on 29th October and is on our
social media pages and
website. As nerve wrecking as
it was we enjoyed it and hope
it helped spread the word of
Fifis Vision so we can help as
many families as possible

We are now providing three
support groups a week as well
as various other get togethers.
We are still on the look out
for a permanent base for Fifi’s
Vision to enable us to provide
even more support for our
families. We are working with
various organisations to be
able to provide more support
and information for families. 
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FUTURE PLANS

THANKYOU

We would like to say a huge
thankyou to all of our donors.
This month we would like to say
a special thank-you to Smox for
their generous donations and
help moving all of our equipment
to our new storage space. We
are extremely grateful to them
for donating their time and their
generous gifts towards our
parent respite day next month.
You can find them on Facebook
and they are always more then
happy to help when they can.

Next month we will be starting our
parent respite sessions. We are
hoping to start doing these once a
month but this will depend on
venue costs and interest. 
We will soon be planning
Christmas and next year's
activities.
We also have some very exciting
news that we can’t wait to tell you
all. We are looking forward to
sharing our next big thank-you,
watch this space.


